Dear Sara Collins Parents,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! My name is Kaci Halphen, and | am honored to serve as your
PTA President. | have three daughters, with Hattie in 5th grade and Harper in 2nd grade at Sara Collins.
My youngest, Ellie, will join soon.

Our goal this year is to foster strong connections among students, teachers, and parents, echoing the
South Carolina PTA’s mission ““to be a powerful voice for all children, to be a relevant resource for
families and communities, and to be a strong advocate for the education and wellbeing of every child.”

Sara Collins thrives on parental involvement, and we need your support. There are many ways to get
involved, both in and out of the classroom. Please visit our website at saracollinspta.com for a list of
events, dates, and volunteer opportunities. You can also join the PTA online at
saracollinspta.memberhub.store. Membership helps fund essential programs such as field trips, teacher
resources, and family events.

If you have any questions about the PTA or its importance, please email me at
saracollinspta@gmail.com.

On behalf of the PTA Executive Board, welcome! We appreciate the time, energy, and talents you bring
to our school and look forward to a fantastic year together.

Sincerely,

Kaci Halphen

Ko W\ lphene

PTA President
Stay Connected!

Facebook- http://www.facebook.com/saracollinspta

Instagram- @saracollinspta




